
 
 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS    ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
Date:   May 3, 2017 

 
From:  Easton Public Works Department (203-268-0714) 

 
Subject: MILLING AND PAVING OF ADAMS ROAD 

 

The Town of Easton will be milling a portion of Adams Road, east of Rte. 59 to 

North Park Avenue, starting at 7:00 a.m., Thursday, May 4, 2017.  

This work should be completed by Thursday, late afternoon. 

We will be paving this section of the road next week, weather permitting.  

The road will be closed and thru traffic will be detoured around Adams Road. 

We appreciate your patience. 
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